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Brake Calipers Bolts May Break  
 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 20V116000 

Manufacturer General Motors LLC 

Components SERVICE BRAKES, HYDRAULIC 

Potential Number of Units Affected 20,352 

Summary 

General Motors LLC (GM) is recalling certain 2020 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 and GMC Sierra 1500 vehicles. The 

bolts used to attach the front and/or rear brake calipers may have not been heat treated and may break under load. 

Remedy 

GM will notify owners, and dealers will replace the brake caliper bolts, free of charge. The recall is expected to begin 

April 13, 2020. Owners may contact Chevrolet customer service at 1-800-222-1020 or GMC customer service at 1-

866-522-9559. GM's number for this recall is N202294420. 

Vehicles 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

CHEVROLET SILVERADO 1500 2020 

GMC SIERRA 1500 2020 

https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=20V116#recalls650
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=20V116#recalls650


Replacement Blower Motor May Short  
 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 20V137000 

Manufacturer Ford Motor Company 

Components VISIBILITY 

Potential Number of Units Affected 5,384 

Summary 

Ford Motor Company (Ford) is recalling certain 2019 Ranger vehicles previously repaired under recall 19V-726. The 

service replacement Heating, Ventilating and Air Conditioning (HVAC) blower motor that was installed may have an 

improper clearance between an electrical terminal and the conductive base plate that may result in an resistive 

electrical short. 

Remedy 

Ford will notify owners, and dealers will inspect and replace the HVAC blower motor, as necessary, free of charge. 

The recall is expected to begin April 6, 2020. Owners may contact Ford customer service at 1-866-436-7332. Ford's 

number for this recall is 20S12. 

Vehicle 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

FORD RANGER 2019 

 

Insufficient Fuel Tank Wall Thickness/Fuel Leak  
 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 20V112000 

Manufacturer Nissan North America, Inc. 

Components FUEL SYSTEM, GASOLINE 

Potential Number of Units Affected 46 

Summary 

Nissan North America, Inc. (Nissan) is recalling certain 2020 Versa vehicles. Due to a manufacturing issue, the fuel 

tank wall thickness may be insufficient, potentially causing a small hole in the tank seam area. 

 

 

https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=20V137#recalls650
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=20V137#recalls650
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=20V112#recalls650
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=20V112#recalls650


Remedy 

Nissan will notify owners, and dealers will replace the fuel tank, free of charge. The recall is expected to begin March 

23, 2020. Owners may contact Nissan customer service at 1-800-867-7669. 

Vehicle 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

NISSAN VERSA 2020 

 

 


